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          09/01/2025 

RE: Y12/Y13 Photography & Art trip to the Saatchi Gallery/Graffiti tunnel Leake Street 

Dear parents/carers, 

We have organised a trip to the Saatchi Gallery at Sloane Square to provide A level 

Photography/Art students with the opportunity to explore photographers’ work in gallery 

settings and take part in a workshop to engage on a conceptual level with the images on 

display. Students will engage with both Saatchi Gallery exhibitions As We Rise: Photography 

from the Black Atlantic and Adaptation by Anastasia Samoylova. 

Beforehand students will practise street photography in the exciting Graffiti tunnel at Leake 

Street and at the Southbank. 

The trip will take place on Thursday 16th January 2025. Students will meet in C1 at 

9.05am (after mentoring) to collect cameras and itineraries. We will travel from Hendon 

Central to Waterloo station on the Northern Line to explore the Graffiti tunnel at Leake 

Street. We will return from Sloane Square using District/Northern Line trains and arrive back 

at Hendon Central at 3.20pm. 

Students do not need to wear school uniform during this trip. We will have free travel 

arranged with TFL but they need their Oyster cards to travel home from Hendon Central. All 

entries to exhibitions and workshops are free but please provide your son/daughter with a 

packed lunch or money to buy food & drink. 

Please sign the slip below to show that you give permission for your daughter/son to attend 

this trip. Please don’t hesitate to ask me further questions via schmid@hendonschool.co.uk. 

Thank you for your support.  

Yours sincerely, 

Ms Schmid 

Martina Schmid , Head of Photography 

 

I give permission for __________________ to attend the A level Photography trip to the 

Saatchi Gallery and Graffiti tunnel at Leake Street on Thursday 16thJanuary 2025 from 

9.05am-3.20pm. 

Are you giving permission for your child to make their own way home? Yes/no 

_____________________parent/carer name and signature 

____________________please provide your phone number for emergencies 

Please inform us of any medical conditions____________________________ 
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